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On 14th January 2025, the NSS unit of GDC Killam in Collaboration with Department of 

Botany and Education Organized a road safety awareness program in the Lecture hall of the 

college. The event was formally inaugurated by worthy Principal GDC Killam. NSS officer 

of the college Dr. Shabir Ahmad Padder enlightened the audience about road safety measures 

to minimize accidents and allied driving risks.  

The event was moderated by Prof. Suhail Salam Bhat. 

Dr. Siraj Yousuf Parray also briefed the audience about the vitality of road safety to save 

precious lives. He encouraged students to put helmet while driving two wheelers and to 

follow the traffic signals while driving.  

Students were also advised to cooperate with traffic officials to ensure strict compliance with 

the traffic rules and regulations. 

The vote of thanks was presented by Prof. Mohd. Salim Dar to end the event formally. 
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